
CITY OF DUBUQE, IOWA 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Dubuque, Iowa, will 

hold a public hearing on the 3rd day of April 2023, at 6:30 p.m. in the Historic Federal 

Building, 350 West Sixth Street, 2nd floor, Dubuque, Iowa, at which meeting the City 

Council proposes to dispose of an interest in the following described real property by 

sale to Affordable Housing Network, Inc.: 

Southwesterly Half of Lot 53 and Lot 1 of Lot 54 in Cook’s Addition to the City of 

Dubuque, Iowa, according to the recorded plat thereof 

locally known as 612 Lincoln Ave. 

At the meeting, the City Council will receive oral and written comments from any 

resident or property owner of said City to the above action. Written comments regarding 

the above public hearing may be submitted to the City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 50 W. 

13th Street, on or before said time of public hearing. 

Copies of supporting documents for the public hearings are on file in the City Clerk’s 

Office and may be viewed during normal working hours. 

Any visual or hearing-impaired persons needing special assistance or persons with 

special accessibility needs should contact the City Clerk’s Office at (563) 589-4100 or 

TTY (563) 556-9948 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

Dated this 20th day of March 2023. 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Adrienne N. Breitfelder, City Clerk  


